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JTPumps moving forward from the success of supplying the 2012 London 
Olympics 
 
JTPumps is both proud and privileged to have been a supplier to the 2012 London 
Olympics, providing the facility with both sewage pumping stations and water boosting 
equipment. 
 
JTPumps is pleased to be moving forward from this success as their excellent levels of service, high 

standards of professionalism, expert knowledge and speedy service are being recognised by the 
Olympic Park. 

 
The following testimonial from Rod Courts, Senior Site Manager at Balfour Beatty Workplace, 

illustrates the quality of JTPumps’ service: 

 
“I just thought I would drop a quick line to thank you for your supply & commissioning on my last 

project at the Olympic Park, I found your service impeccable. 
 

“Delivery was without a hitch, equipment and drawings ‘all in the box’ and back-up on the end of the 
phone. Commissioning on the day agreed – no fuss, with your engineers more than happy to help 

and advise in all aspects of the task. 

 
“I just wish we were able to engage other contractors like yourself who ‘do what it says on the tin!’. 

Once again thanks for your help.” 
 

JTPumps is now again being asked to supply further pumping stations to the Olympic Park. 
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